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	LOCAL 2-21 C.A.T. Letter
Check out all the C.A.T. Letters at www.usw2-21.com/updates.htm


	
	Distribution: # 94
	Date: 6-13-2016


On June 8, 2016 the Union Committee was contacted by Mike Bolton, USW District 2 Director, scheduling a conference call on Thursday June 9, 2016.  We were informed on this call the company had approached Vice President John Geenen over the USW Paper Sector that they were interested in sitting down with all union locals that cover the Verso Mills to discuss the state of the business coming out of bankruptcy and to make plans for Master Agreement talks. 
On June 21, 2016 there will be a meeting held in Milwaukee, Wisconsin with all the locals to hear the state of the business and to make plans for possible Master Labor Agreement Bargaining to start in July of this year.  We will be sending two members from the committee.  You can find a copy of the Master Labor Agreement in the Union Office, our website http://www.usw2-21.com, on Sharepoint under the Union tab, select Steward Corner to the left and then choose Local union Contracts.  You will find the Master Agreement file here under USW Local 2-21 Labor Agreement 2017.
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It is time to start preparing.  We will need help with the CAT (Communications Action Team) team.  The CAT team is a group of Union Members that distribute communications like this around the mill.  If you are interested in being on the CAT Team please contact Steve Benoit at 399-4195 or Gary Dubord Jr. at 241-2959.  If you have already signed up through the Contract Survey we will be contacting you soon to discuss plans for the future.
Remember to stay informed on one of our many media sites.  We will be sharing information as it becomes available and a strong union is an informed union.  Please feel free to contact any of the Union Committee members or Stewards for assistance on accessing any of these sites if you are having issues.  
"United we stand, divided we fall, Let us not split into factions which must destroy that union upon which our existence hangs." -Patrick Henry
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